January 5, 2018

Mr. Jay Mandarino CJ Graphics Inc. 560 Hensall Circle Mississauga, ON L5A 1Y1

Dear Mr. Mandarino,

Thank you for CJ Graphics' donation during our Holiday Campaign and your ongoing support over the past ten years! Your recent donation of \$2,430.00, combined with your other holiday contributions, total \$2,900 in much-needed funds to help children, families and seniors who rely on food assistance programs.

Your generosity will make an immediate impact in the lives of people across the city. It simply wouldn't be possible to distribute nutritious and fresh food to over 175 food programs without companies like yours. Your donations allow us to purchase fresh protein, produce and dairy – 1/3 of the food we distribute in the community.

I am thrilled to report that your holiday fundraiser will help Daily Bread distribute food for over **2**, **400** well-balanced meals. To put in perspective, your team's contributions will ensure that **96** families can access a food basket with **2-3** days worth of healthy food. That's an incredible impact.

As you may have heard, I am retiring, and this will be the last time I write to you. But I couldn't leave without saying thank you one more time. CJ Graphics' incredible support has not gone unnoticed and I hope that you will continue to support Daily Bread's vital food programs. You make our work possible and I am so happy to count on you this holiday season.

Sincerely,

Gail Nyberg

**Executive Director** 

Shir Myberg

P.S. If you would like to find out more about how you can get involved or about the impact of your gift, please don't hesitate to contact Patricia Feehely at pfeehley@dailybread.ca or by telephone at 416-203-0050 ext. 225. We would love to hear from you!



